…. legal clarification from the Scottish Government  and the Charmain of the Scottish Tourism Alliance  Marc Crothall that the bans on visiting other households indoors will not extend to B&B’s Inns, hotels and Glamping sites.  The new restrictions apply to people’s homes, not commercial accommodation and businesses. In Marc’s word  They can all open  - the main thing is folk from different households cant share twin bedrooms unless in a relationship- Covid measures must be in place as guidance is now legal requirement . A max of 6 from two households are permitted in glamping pods.

